



Email: request-633436-055ed2b9@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Matthew Taylor,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your request for information received on 13 January about EU academic staff.

The University's response is provided below.

Some time ago, I wrote to you about the difficulties of recruiting academic staff from the EU in the current political climate. I am concerned, but hopeful that UWE has been able to continue to recruit EU staff in significant numbers.

I was wondering if you would be able to tell me:

1) How many new EU academic staff the university has been able to recruit over the last year

Between the 16th January 2019 and 15th January 2020, 43 EU Nationals started in Academic roles at UWE.

- 2) How many EU academic staff have left the university over the same time period
- 30 EU academic staff left the University in 2018-19.
- 3) The overall number of EU academic staff currently working at UWE (this one is less important)

The number of EU academic staff employed as academics in the University in 2018-19 was

Please note that we have more up-to-date data available in relation to joiners which is why the reference period for leavers and joiners is slightly different.

If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your request has been handled, you may request an internal review and should contact me again in the first instance.

If you then believe that your request has not been dealt with properly, you may apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

J Anstee